
ADULT PUBLIC GUARDIANSHIP REVIEW BOARD 
MINUTES 

MARCH 15, 2022 
 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Board reviewed 10 individual guardianship cases on 
paper and each Board member voted and submitted their recommendations to either 
continue, modify, or terminate the guardianships to the Board Liaison.  Their 
recommendations, along with the case managers’ and attorneys’ assessments and 
recommendations were then sent to the Assistant County Attorney to file with the Circuit 
Court by the Board Liaison. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS: 
Stephanie Edelstein, Esquire – Commission on Aging Representative 
Ellen B. Franks, M.A. – Disability Professional and Board Chair 
Fiona M. Graham, LCSW-C, NCG – Secretary/HHS Liaison 
Katia Lathrop, LCSW-C – Local Non-Profit Social Services Representative 
Lynn Jaffe Nover, LCSW-C – Lay Representative 
Virginia Rhodes Nuta, Esquire – Attorney Representative 
Robin Peters, RN - Registered Nurse Representative 
Marilou Tablang-Jimenez, MD – Psychiatrist Representative 
 
BUSINESS MINUTES: 
Approval of February 15, 2022 minutes 
 
HEARINGS: 

o 5 regular cases 
FILE REVIEWS: 

o 4 file review cases 

The Adult Public Guardianship Review Board will hold its next meeting on Tuesday, April 19, 2022. 

Submitted by, 

Fiona M. Graham, LCSW-C, NCG 

Adult Public Guardianship Review Board Secretary/HHS Liaison 

 


